THE CROQUET ASSOCIATION
BALLOT PAPER FOR MOTION PROPOSED AT 2017 AGM
Currently, the Constitution requires that the chairmen of committees appointed by Council must be members of Council.  Council, on the recommendation of its Governance Working Party, would like that restriction to be relaxed, to widen the field from which committee chairmen can be drawn.  It therefore proposes:
that in the first paragraph of Clause 25 of the Constitution, which currently reads:
“The Council may appoint committees and sub-committees consisting of members of the Council and other Individual Members and may delegate some of its powers and duties to such committees. The Chairman of such a committee shall always be a member of the Council and the Council shall have the power to elect and remove him and to withdraw the powers delegated to a committee.”
the words “be a member of the Council” shall be replaced by “be a member of the Association”.
If you wish to vote by post, either as an Individual Member or on behalf of a Member Club, please indicate your agreement or otherwise to this motion by placing an “X” in the appropriate boxes, then sign and return this ballot paper to the CA Office to arrive no later than 11th October.

In favour:
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Against: 
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Name of Individual Member or Member Club:
Name of Officer (if on behalf of a Club):
Signature: 



















